So your child wants to take piano lessons… 

Piano is a great instrument for elementary students to begin their musical studies with. Learning to play the piano not only helps students develop great music skills, but it helps develop reading readiness and fluency. 

There are many great piano teachers in the area, and I am sure that whoever you chose for your child will be great. I have listed a few possible options below for you to explore. The ones I have listed have either been recommended by another parent or are located in the Buford area.

Mrs. Beard – Mrs. Beard gives lessons once a week at BES and charges a very reasonable rate. To get your child on her waiting list or to find out more information you may send in a note addressed to Mrs. Beard. Please include parents name, child’s name and classroom teacher and a phone number that Mrs. Beard can reach you at. 

Funderful World of Music in Gainesville
770-287-7509

Buford New School of Music- located across from the post office on Buford Hyw. (678) 482-2884
The Sound Of Music- located in the new shopping area behind Brand Bank in Buford. 770-831-7432

Banks Creek Music
770-904-0806 -Donna Banks 
I hope this information is helpful. If you know of another great piano teacher for me to add to my list please email me at christi.lenz@bufrdcityschools.org.

Mrs. Lenz
